
 

 
 

Rome, 17 December 2020 

PRESS RELEASE 

The Board of FITD, meeting today, on the proposal of the Managing Board and in consideration of previous 
discussions, has decided to appoint Mr Alfredo Pallini as General Director in replacement of Mr Giuseppe 
Boccuzzi, whose mandate expires on 31 December 2020.  

Mr Pallini has long term and extensive experience in the banking and financial world (Bank of Italy, Banca 
Popolare di Spoleto, Supervisory and Financial Information Authority of the Vatican, Istituto Centrale delle 
Banche Popolari Italiane, Nexi, Oasi, Cedacri) and has acted as the Vice Director of FITD since 1 February 
2020. 

The Board expressed its appreciation to the outgoing Director General, Mr Giuseppe Boccuzzi, for the 
highly professional qualification and experience he brought to resolving complex situations and for his 
contribution in  other international deposit guarantee schemes and fora. 

 

 


